
FEBRUARY SLO FLYERS CLUB MEETING 

FEBRUARY 29,   2020 
Meeting called to order 9:00 AM by Tony Gallo 

Members present: 

 Daryl Riekki          Mark Miller 
 Tony Jacobson      Tony Gallo 
  Dwight Wood        Perry Abbott 
  James St. Pierre    Mike Rittenhouse 

Discussion Topics: 

1. Current coffers are at minimum levels.  No major expenditure is anticipated.
2. Membership is approximately 49,  with several new members.
3. March 2 is the dead line for written comments to FAA about restrictions.
4. Members are reminded that each aircraft must have contact information.
5. Be conscious of safety rules and help enforce them.
6. Spring fun fly proposed.
7. We are invited to a fly in by the Paso club, May 2, electric only.
8. New camera allows view of the field pit area every 15 minutes. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 

 Submitted, 
 Mike Rittenhouse 
 Secretary, SLO Flyers


